
 

Holden Australia has issued a recall of more than 14,000 diesel-powered Holden Captiva 5 and 

Captiva 7 models over a potential fire risk. 

Problem 

Some vehicles have a fuel feed hose that over time may rub against the air conditioning suction pipe. 

The fuel feed hose may wear, leading to a fuel leak and posing a potential fire hazard. 

Details 

Captiva 5 and Captiva 7 models built between 5 February 2011 and 2 November 2012, and fitted with 

the 2.2-litre turbo diesel four-cylinder engine. 

 
VIN RANGE: KL3DD266JBB028825 - KL3CD266JCB092300 
 
BUILD DATE RANGE: 05 FEBRUARY 2011 - 02 NOVEMBER 2012  

 
 
 
What to do 
Owners of affected Captiva models can expect a letter in the mail, encouraging them to contact their 

dealer for an inspection. 

 
Contact 

For more information contact Holden New Zealand on 0800 465 336 or visit your nearest Holden 
dealer. 

 

Fire Related 
Product Recall Notice 

Holden Captiva diesel-powered cars 
 

Date issued:  23 December 2013 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 


